Continuing Education Policy 2025 - 2026

As part of our commitment to supporting professional development in the field of
lactation and maternal-child health, the Nebraska Breastfeeding Coalition offers
one-hour Continuing Education Recognition Points (CERPs) presentations during
our quarterly meetings.

To ensure compliance with accreditation standards and maintain the integrity of
our continuing education offerings, the following policy applies to all attendees:

Attendance Requirements:

- Members must attend the full one-hour presentation to be eligible to receive
CERPs.

- A 5-minute grace period is allowed at the beginning of the session. Anyone joining
more than 5 minutes late will not be eligible to receive CERPs.

- Members are required to remain present for the entire presentation. Leaving early
will disqualify attendance for CERP credit.

Zoom Attendance Procedure:

- All virtual attendees must enter their full first and last name in Zoom upon joining
the meeting. This serves as the official attendance record.

- If you are using a shared device or joining via phone, please ensure your name is
updated in Zoom or notify the meeting host via private chat.

CERP Certificates:

- CERP certificates will only be issued to those who meet the full attendance
requirements.

- Please allow up to 2 weeks after the presentation for certificate distribution.

We appreciate your commitment to professional growth and thank you for helping
us uphold these standards. If you have questions or concerns about this policy,
please contact us prior to the scheduled meeting.



